Golf Board Meeting 04/23/2024

Members Present: Steve Coughlin, Aaron Prior, Caleb Metzler, Nick Baucke, Chase Shellberg,
Chad Baucke

Members Absent: Lyle Smith
Secretary Report: Moved by Caleb Second by Chase All In Favor

Treasurer Report: Going to buy a new steak grill for the Kitchen for up to $2000. Motion by
Chase Second by Nick
Report Motioned by Chase Second by Nick

Restaurant Report: Menu has been updated for the summer. The cost of some items has
increased. Added some items and took some items off

Going to donate to the Yuma Public Library for their summer program

Tumblers will only be sold at the Bar

Caddy Shack Report: First tournament went well with the new system
Starting Saturday the 27th of April the Caddy Shack will be open 7 days a week
Research for a new air conditioner for the Caddy Shack

Marketing Report: Wanting to do a memorial tournament for Kenny Stumpf and wanting to do a
little different format.
Need to order some new guest passes for the caddy shack

Course Report: CHS donated the fertilizer for the whole course to be applicated.

Had the VFD adjusted and cleaned up to make it run more efficiently

The shipment of fertilizer has arrived

Greens will be aerated next monday the 4/29 (if there is equipment on a hole just move to the
next one)

Need Big Dog excavation to bring in a couple loads of sand

Going to have the Nutrien come by to give us some prescriptions and look into their variable
applicating program

Greens mower is back



